
Upcoming dates for your 

diary 

23rd Sept—11+ 

30th Sept—Macmillan 

Coffee Morning and Open 

morning—8.45—11.00.   

30th September—Harvest 

Festival in Church—

2.15pm—change of date 

10th October—Parents 

consultation day and 

evening—letter to come 

soon. 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

16th  September 2016 

Dear Parents, 

                  An exciting week here in school, lots of busy children 

learning and smiling!  We are looking forward to the coming 

weeks and you joining us for our open morning and coffee  

morning.  Due to a booking at church we have had to change the 

Harvest Festival to also be the 30th September (2.15pm in 

church.)  Captain Chris is sorry to cause confusion.  If you would 

like to donate produce please bring to school that week or on 

the day and the children will take it down to church.   

There is a position open for a parent governor for the governing 

body of our school.  Please go to the office for an application 

pack if you are interested in being a candidate. Paperwork needs 

to be returned by Friday 30th September. 

Hilary Brewster 

Head teacher 

 

 

Year 6 Butlins Visit 

If you wish your child to go 
to Butlins then please bring 
a deposit of £30 to the office 

Cheques should be made 
payable to Lincolnshire 
County Council please. 

Be the Best We Can Be 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning and 

School Open Morning 

Friday 30th September 

8.45-11.00 

Next week reminders for…….. 
Reception—Please sign and return your Tapestry letter slip by Friday 
23rd September.   Our reception children have settled so well, they 
are ready to line up on the playground from Monday with all our 
school family. 

Year 1 and Year 2— Please could all children bring in wellies and an 
apron or old shirt for when we need to get messy! Friday Read will 
be from 8.50am—9.10am. 

Year 3 and 4—We would be most grateful for any volunteers to 
come and do some knitting with our children as we explore the 

 importance of ‘Make Do and Mend’ in our WW2 project. This will be 
on 27th September at 9.30am. We can supply the wool if you supply 
the needles! 

We are hoping to make rag rugs too, so any rag donations will be 
gratefully accepted. 

Year 5 and 6—no special notices this week. 

There is one space for a child 

to receive violin lessons from 

Mr Rodgers.  Please go to the 

office if you are interested. 
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Keep in touch with the adventure on Twitter and our website! 

Our school Twitter account—@HSAPrimary 

Reception—@HeckingtonRec            Year 1—@Year1Heckington 

Year 2—@MrsLakin                   Year 3—@miss_coggins 

Year 4—@y4_heckington               Year 5@year5heckington 

Year 6—@heckingtonyear6 

Our website is—www.heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

DOGS 

Please do not let your dogs 
on the premises or tie them 
up inside the school fence. 

LCC have strict rules on this.  
Thank you  

PTFA News 
 

Annual General Meeting October 3rd, 7.30pm 

The PTFA AGM will be on Monday October 3rd at 7.30pm, in the staff room at School. You don't 

have to join the committee to come to the meeting, it is open to everyone. However, if you 

would like to join the PTFA please come along or let one of the current PTFA members know.  

Elections will be held to vote in the new Executive Committee. If you would like to nominate 

someone for the post of Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary or Treasurer please get their permission 

first then hand in the nomination, in a sealed envelope marked PTFA elections, at the office by 

3.30pm on Friday September 30th. 

 

Fashion Show. 

Monday 10th October, 6.45pm. 

Come along and grab a bargain - smart and casual styles, sizes 8-24, brands such as Next, Wal-

lis, White Stuff, Marks and Spencer’s and New Look. 

Tickets £5, including a drink, available from all PTFA members, through the PTFA Facebook 

page and in the office. 

After School Clubs 

All after school clubs will start 

next week.   

 

You will get a letter home if you 

DO NOT have a place at the 

clubs you requested.  

 

If the clubs are full you will on a 

reserve list. 


